

Welcome to the month of October. First of all, we wish to greet all our children whose birthdays fall in the month of October.

This month, we celebrate the colorful fall season and Halloween. Our Halloween party will be held on Friday, October 31, 2025, at 10:00 AM. The kids will have a parade around the school in their costumes.



Parents, Keeping Your Child's teeth healthy are very important. By considering this fact, we've requested a Dental Visit in the center on October 23, 2025.

As a reminder, please dress up your children appropriately for the weather.

<u>Please remember to check in and out your child via the Brightwheel application.</u>

Phone: 732-452-9798

Fax: 732-452-9789

Once again on behalf of the Small Blessings family we wish all the best for the new school year.

Thank you,

Director Small Blessings Child Care Center

Phone: 732-452-9798

Fax: 732-452-9789